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<Date> 
 
 
Dear Group Leader:  
 
Thank you for renewing with Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Nebraska (BCBSNE).  
 
Your group’s prescription drug benefits are based on a list of covered brand name and generic drugs, 
called a formulary or prescription drug list (PDL). Beginning July 1, 2019, or upon your group’s renewal 
thereafter, your group’s drug list has changed from your previous list. In the next few days, we will 
send the enclosed letter to your impacted employees informing them of this change.   
 
If you have questions, please contact your insurance agent/broker or a member of your BCBSNE account 
management team.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Nebraska 
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